
  

FolkMog August 2025 

Dear Folkmog Members 
 
Summer has seen a good number of events organised by and for the members. The 
noggins have proven popular and will no doubt become a feature of the coming years. 
The holiday in Luxembourg was enjoyed by all who went, the good weather helped to 
make it a success. The car shows at Culford and Helmingham were attended by many 
members keeping Folkmog on the map. 
 
Organising events takes time and a lot of hard work by a small number of people; our 
combined thanks go out to the organisers. To help make events even more of a 
success please look at the website and book in. 
 
Next events (some may be provisional) so far are. 
 
Aug 10th – Swings & Wings at Norfolk Aviation Centre 
Aug 12th – Lunch Noggin (North) 
Aug 20th – Lunch Noggin (South) 
Aug 24th – Annual Gymkhana and Picnic (please confirm attendance asap to avoid 
the event being cancelled) 
Aug 31st – Autumn Break to Whitby organised by John/Tanya Webber 
Sep 11th – Thornham Walks 
Sep 15th – Visit to Oxburgh Hall – hosted by Simon Weeks 
Sep 22nd – Snetterton Track Day 
Oct 24th – Ravenwood Hall Lunch 
Nov 5th – Guy Fawkes Lunch 
Nov 23rd – AGM at The Crown Gt Ellingham 
Dec 4th – Annual Xmas Party – Hintlesham Hall 
Jan 11th – Not The Christmas Lunch at The Crown Gt Ellingham 
 
 
 
 



  

WEBSITE 
 
Wherever possible you will receive monthly update communications from myself to 
supplement the information both on the website and within Miscellany magazine.  
 
In addition, the website will show other events organised outside Folkmog to which we 
are invited, these include events organised by Anglemog, Cranmog and the CX 
owners, feel free to book in for these events with the organisers via the website 
 
 
IMPORTANT POINTS 
 

1. The next committee meeting is on Thursday 14th August. We will review the 
situation regarding committee members for next year and agree the process for 
selection at the AGM 

 
2. We need to receive response to the Gymkhana / Picnic event as it could be 

cancelled if we do not see more members come forward. 
 

3. Our annual Christmas Party is now booking, please book your hotel room 
directly with Hintlesham Hall and let John Riley know. 
 

 
 
Happy Motoring in 2025  
 
 
Steve Wilson,  
Centre Secretary Folkmog 


